
From: "Arthur, Steve" <SteveArthur@fdle.state.fl.us>
To: VolusiaExposed.Com
Subject: Bill Lee - Former Police Chief - City of Sanford
Date: Wed, 18 Jun 2014 15:23:04 -0400

Subject: RE: Bill Lee - Former Police Chief - City of Sanford

Hi John,
He is a Special Agent in the Orlando Regional Operations Center.  
Steve

-----Original Message-----
From: VolusiaExposed.Com 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2014 1:35 PM
To: Arthur, Steve
Subject: Bill Lee - Former Police Chief - City of Sanford

Steve Arthur
PIO - FDLE

Mr. Arthur:

Is there any truth to the rumor, that former Sanford Police Chief Bill Lee of the Trayvon Martin fame 
has been hired as a Special Agent with the FDLE?

Regards;

http://volusiaexposed.com


